JAMES EDWARD (JIMMY) ROGERS

Will speak to the

HEALTH AND PHYSICAL EDUCATION CLUB

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 12, 1940

8:00 P.M.

Auditorium, George B. Longan School 3408 Kenwood

Mr. Rogers, Director of the National Physical Education Service, will be in Missouri at this time working with Mr. F. G. Stith, State Coordinator of Health, Physical Education, and Recreation, and will give our group a talk on "RECENT TRENDS IN HEALTH AND PHYSICAL EDUCATION" from a national viewpoint. Mr. Stith will also talk to us about conditions in the State.

We are asking that all members of the Board of Education, the Headquarters Administrative Staff, and Principals be our guests for the program.

Mr. Strong Hinman, Director of Health and Physical Education, joins us in urging that all members of the Club be present at this meeting.

James R. Shepherd, President
Health and Physical Education Club

JRS:H

Ruth A. Frasier Secretary-Treasurer